
Boaz Public Library Announcement 07/11/2022 
 

The Boaz Public Library is partnering with the Albertville Career Center to bring job help to our 
community.  A Representative from the Career Center will be at the Library on July 12th and July 
26th to assist with job searches, online applications, resumes, and more.  All services are free to 
the public.  For more information, please call the Library at 256-593-3000.  


